Recreation Commission Regular Meeting
March 23, 2015
Town Hall
7:00 P.M.
Meeting called to order at 7:08.

Attending: Nick Poppiti, Laura Davidson, Kristina Johnson, Kim Hayman, Alexis Hussey, Dave Schreiter
Tammy Raymond, Enes Martineau and Sandy Tremblay.

Absent: Susan Smith.

Also attending were Amanda Gendron and Sarah Haynes.

Previous minutes were read —Alexis made a motion to accept, Tammy seconded and the motion passed.
Treasurer’s report- Alexis made a motion to not accept report, Laura seconded and the motion passed.
Public forum-

Amanda voiced concerns over the upcoming pool season as relates to residents vs. non- residents.

The commission will come up with proper wording and guidelines to address this issue.

Sarah spoke about the Soccer club needing space to play. There is a proposal that went to BOF to build a
new field. Soccer will give the commission the best field size to suit their program.

Correspondence- Letter from Veronica Calvert for us to audit our treasurer’s report and note any
changes by 3/31/15.

Rec director report-

Discuss and act on swimming fees. Kristina made a motion to raise the fees to 80.00 for residents and
90.00 for non-residents, Laura seconded and the motion passed.

Discuss and act on hiring (Ron Tremblay, Mike Okunuk and Nick Popppiti) for maintainence at the fields.
Laura made the motion, Dave seconded it and the motion passed.
On-going business-

Volleyball- 31 kids are signed up for the spring program. Booster Club donated 500.00 to help put in
Volleyball supports at the Middle School.

Basketball is all done .The Commission will look into some new shirts and possibly extending the
younger kids program a little longer for next year.



Aerobics-
Tai Chai , Zumba and Karate are still active.

Easter Egg hunt — Sat. March 28. Eggs are all filled and they will do the best they can with the snow or
mud that day.

Swimming- Nick made a motion to recommend to the Selectman to hire staff for this year’s swimming
program, Alexis seconded and the motion passed. (1 aquatic director, 2 WSI’s and 4 lifeguards)

Babe Ruth- one team.

Discuss and act on Pavillon use fees. Proper wording and activities will be discussed.
New Business-

Discuss and act on John OKonuk Award. Selection was made.

Kristina will look into setting up a baby-sitting course.

Laura made a motion to adjourn, Nick seconded, all were in favor.

Adjourned at 9 :30 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Enes Martineau-Chair



